
CABINET – 13 JULY 2018 
 
Written Response to supplemental question from Public Questioner 6 
 
4. 
 
Questioner: 
 

Barry Macleod-Cullinane 
 

Asked of: 
 

Councillor Graham Henson, Leader of the Council and Portfolio 
Holder for Strategy, Partnerships, Devolution and Customer 
Services 

 
Supplemental 
Question: 
 

This bay has been suspended for a number of months prior to 
the 31st March when this notice was put up and, in that time, it 
appears to be a fine trap.  Can you tell me how many parking 
notices have been issued to-date in that bay? 
 

Written 
Response to 
Supplemental 
Question: 

Prior to the Notice being erected, this bay was marked and 
restricted to leisure centre business permit holders only. PCNs 
would only have been issued for parking in a permit restricted 
bay without displaying a valid permit.  
 
Since the 31st March 2018, 49 PCNs have been issued for 
parking in a suspended bay. 
 
 

 


